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April 19, 2007 

 
 
 
VIA HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
Luly E. Massaro, Commission Clerk 
Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission 
89 Jefferson Boulevard 
Warwick, RI   02888 
 

RE:     Docket 3766 – National Grid, Gas Cost Recovery (“GCR”)  
Quarterly Report – Gas Purchasing Program 

 
Dear Ms. Massaro: 
 
 Enclosed please find ten (10) copies of National Grid’s report of gas purchasing 
activity for the quarter ended March 31, 2007.  This filing contains a summary of the Gas 
Purchasing Program as of the end of March 2007 and a detailed report of each transaction.  
All transactions during the reporting period were fixed price agreements in which the 
NYMEX portion of the delivered price was locked.  The projected deferred gas cost 
balance for the end of October 2007 is ($14.5) million.  The current deferred balance at the 
end of March 2007 is ($6.8) million.   
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact Gary Beland at (401) 574-2223 or Peter Czekanski at (401) 574-
2309. 
 

Very truly yours, 

 
Laura S. Olton 
 

Enclosures 
    
cc: Thomas Ahern 
 Stephen Scialabba 
 Bruce Oliver 
 Paul Roberti, Esq. 




























